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New Year 5 and Year 6 separate classes from  

Monday 12th October 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers of children in Year 5 and Year 6,   

We are delighted to inform you that we have now 

appointed a brand new class teacher, Miss 

Catherine Brush (pictured), who will teach Year 5 

from tomorrow (Tuesday 13th) Miss Brush will be on 

the playground at the start and the end of the day 

and looks forward to meeting you all! 

This means that for the first time in many years 

children throughout the school will now all be taught 

in single year group classes. 

The Year 5 class will be based in what was our staff room. The room 

has been fully re-decorated and re-carpeted over the past week and is 

looking brilliant!  

Mr. Murphy will continue to teach the Year 6 children.  

Take care, 

 

Mr. Heeley  

Head Teacher  
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